
May 20, 2021 

Dear Keeneyville District 20 Families, 

As you may have seen in recent news, Illinois has lifted the mask and social distancing mandate for fully vaccinated 
people in many settings.  Please note that District 20 will continue to implement COVID-19 Guidance for Schools, 
including face masks and physical distancing requirements of all individuals in our buildings, regardless of 
vaccination status.   Please see District 20’s COVID-19 Protocols & FAQs for more information.  We thank our 
families and staff for continuing to help us to maintain a safe learning environment as we wind up this school year 
in the coming weeks. 

We ask all D20 families to please register your student(s) now so that we can plan for the Fall.  Following a 
resolution adopted by  the Illinois State Board of Education (ISBE) this week, we are planning for all of our students 
to return to In-Person Learning for the 2021-22 School Year.  Families who complete registration by Monday 5/31 
can take advantage of the special discount of no registration fee through Monday, May 31.  There is still a $50 
Technology Fee for all students.  This “Early Bird Special” will not be extended.  Starting June 1, the $150 
Registration Fee will be applied.  Go to https://www.esd20.org/registration for step-by-step instructions and links 
to register now! 

Enjoy the warm weather with your family this weekend! 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Omar Castillo 
Superintendent of Schools 
Keeneyville ESD 20 

https://www.dupagehealth.org/DocumentCenter/View/5896/DCHD-Statement---Updated-Mask-Guidance---May-17-2021
https://www.esd20.org/return-to-learn/covid-19protocolsfaqs
https://www.esd20.org/registration

